
Newsletter 
Hi friends! We're happy to
share news from the families
we support, the people who
support us, and the stores that
make our work possible.

We look forward to sharing the
journey with you, as we battle
childhood cancer together.

March gives us a lot of
reasons to hope as we
see spring blossom all
around us. We have
plenty of seasonal items
in our Thrift Stores from  
clothing to home decor.
A new shop in Gaffney
is opening in April.
Come check us out!

Learn More

Our Shops

SPRING 2023

FEATURE FAMILY: Sadie and her mom Annie
Laura with Carol Moeller and JC Moeller.

Sadie is battling leukemia and is 12 years old.
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Barbara McDowell joined Carol's Hope
mission in January 2022. She works in

our Taylors store. Her work ethic is
unmatched as she sorts and processes

our donations. Barbara rocks! She
says, "I love working at Carol's Hope,"

and we are blessed to have her.  



Eddie, Viola and Keith Wooten are faithful
volunteers at Carol's Hope. The family has

helped since the very first day Carol started
the organization in 2014. At a moment's notice

they are here to help us. Carol's Hope is
fortunate to have the Wootens as volunteers. 




Message from Our Founder, Carol Moeller

Donate Now

Carol’s Hope for Childhood Cancer is a registered and licensed 501(c)(3) charitable
organization. Donations are tax-deductible to the full extent allowable under IRS regulations.

Thank you for supporting Carol's Hope, and thank
you for helping us make a difference. Through
teamwork and collaboration, wonderful things are
happening at Carol's Hope. I am grateful for our
gracious donors, loyal customers, dedicated
employees, and reliable volunteers. Together we are
making a difference in the lives of families who are
battling the hardships of childhood cancer. I am as
excited today as I was when I started Carol's Hope
in 2014. The best is yet to come!

Please make sure to check out our newest store at
1250 West Floyd Baker Boulevard in Gaffney, SC,
opening early April 2023!

Give Hope,

Carol
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